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46th session of the UPR Working Group
UPR of Cambodia

Statement by Azerbaijan 

Geneva, 8 May 2024


Madam Vice-President,

Azerbaijan warmly welcomes the Delegation of the Kingdom of Cambodia and thanks for the presentation of its national report.

We welcome Cambodia’s commitment to the UPR process and the progress made in protecting and promoting human rights since last review.

We applaud the legislative and policy measures in a number of areas, including the launch of the National Disability Strategic Plan 2019-2023 and efforts in promotion of the rights of persons with disabilities, as well as the execution of the National Strategic Plan of Anti-Corruption by Cambodia. 

In a constructive spirit, we offer Cambodia following recommendations;

1. continue taking actions in combating corruption, including through education, prevention and law enforcement.
2. continue its efforts to promote inclusion and support for persons with disabilities.

In conclusion, we wish Cambodia a very successful review.

Thank you, Madam Vice-President.
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